
Notice of Public Hearing 
Town of Lincoln Comprehensive Plan Update 

A public hearing to discuss the proposed revised Town of Lincoln Comprehensive Plan 
shall be held May 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the Lincoln Town Hall located at 9110 Perida 
Road, Webster, WI 54893. For those unable to attend the public hearing, written comments 
should be sent to the Town of Lincoln, PO Box 296, Webster, WI 54893 and must be 
received no later than 4:30 p.m. on May 7, 2024.   

The proposed Comprehensive Plan revision in summary contains the following items and 
information: issues and opportunities, housing, transportation, utilities and community 
facilities, natural, agricultural and cultural resources, economic development, 
intergovernmental cooperation, land use, and implementation. The Comprehensive Plan is 
a guide for public officials and private citizens to use in making informed decisions affecting 
the community. 

Emily Nelson, Community Development Planner with the Northwest Regional Planning 
Commission (NWRPC) may be contacted to provide additional information on the proposed 
comprehensive plan revision at 715-635-2197 or by email at enelson@nwrpc.com.   

By request, a copy of the revised comprehensive plan may be inspected prior to the hearing 
at the Lincoln Town Hall or online at: www.townoflincolnbc.com. 
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